## **MEMO**

TO: Cedric Morgan, MDA

FROM: Kelly Riley
DATE: August 18, 2003
SUBJECT: Patrick Jackson

Patrick Jackson of Greenville met with the Governor this past Wednesday evening during *1-on-1 With the Governor*. Mr. Jackson is trying to identify potential grants or other funding sources that his proposed business, Delta All American Truck Plaza, might be eligible for. Mr. Jackson plans on the truck plaza bringing 260 jobs to the Greenville area.

The Governor informed Mr. Jackson that we would have the appropriate person at MDA contact him to discuss potential funding opportunities that he might be eligible for. I suggested you and the Governor asked that I have you contact Mr. Jackson.

I'm attaching all of the paperwork that Mr. Jackson provided to me. His phone numbers are on the front sheet. Please contact Mr. Jackson regarding any grants that your office might have and also refer him to other appropriate MDA staff that might have funding opportunities for his business. The Governor informed Mr. Jackson that we would provide whatever assistance we could to him and to Greenville officials in this endeavor.

Thanks. Please don't hesitate to contact me at 359-2528 if you have any questions or need any additional information.